From: Mark Lewis <mlewis@ardurra.com>

To: David Sloan

CcC: Jue, Dennis; Tran, Tran; Bart Mink; Aaron Richter
Sent: 6/15/2022 5:32:22 PM

Subject: Re: El Toro Road Submittal

Understood. Monday is good.
Thx

Get Outlook for 108

From: David Sloan <dsloan@TAIT.COM>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 5:25:17 PM

To: Mark Lewis <mlewis@ardurra.com>

Cc: Jue, Dennis <DJue@lakeforestca.gov>; Tran, Tran <T Tran@lakeforestca.gov>; Bart Mink
<bmink@TAIT.COM>; Aaron Richter <arichter@TAIT.COM>

Subject: El Toro Road Submittal

Mark,

As a quick update for you, we have been wrestling with incorporating the Jeronimo Road widening segment in
to the package as a whole which has delayed our distribution of the plans. In further review of the limits of
work, due to the fact that we are creating dual left turns on El Toro at Jeronimo, the striping transition leading to
the intersection in both directions extends a good distance. Rather than trying to isolate all of those items in
the Jeronimo package, | am, instead, lumping them in to the El Toro Median Package (especially since the
funding is the same source) and trying to present in a mare linear fashion. Unfortunately, the tfransfer of data
between the old and the new jobs and correlation of the notes has taken us longer than initially anticipated. At
this point | am anticipating updated packages to be ready tomorrow and 1 will be compiling the plans and
estimates for distribution to you on Friday end of day or Monday Morning.

Thanks for your patience on this and | will look forward to getting these items in for review shortly.

David Sloan, PE| TAIT & Associates, Inc.
Vice President — Director of Engineering

701 N. Parkcenter Drive, Santa Ana, CA 92705
P: 714-560-8643 C: 562-547-0705
dsloan@tait.com | www.tait.com

Chat with me on Microsoft Teams!
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